
Drury Information Update

Confident        Ambitious       Resilient         Respectful        Family 

For your information – Please see the following pages for updates and 

dates for the term ahead. 

The more we learn the more we know, Ysgol Drury is a great place to grow.

24th January 2025

The children have been informed of the clubs above and must return the 

slips signed by parents to secure a place.

Thank you to all those who took the time to respond to the PTA 

questionnaire. We received some really useful feedback and have already 

started working together on some exciting fund raising events and planning 

ahead for the next Summer Fayre! 
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Reminder: Please do not send the children in with any food products 

that may contain nuts for the safety of our children. Thank you.

The more we learn the more we know, Ysgol Drury is a great place to grow.

24th January 2025

Some dates for your diary…

• February 18th – Community Café
“Paint and Sip”at school 9:30am –

11am (Year 3 children to host).

• February 20th – Last day of half 

term.

• February 21st – Staff Training Day

• March 3rd – School starts again and 

High School places are released to 

parents

• March 6th – Nev starts Yr5&6 

football

• March 18th – Class photographs

• April 11th – Easter Holidays begin

Top Table.
We have a new initiative starting on Monday to reward 

our children for their improving behaviour and table 

manners in our dining hall. Each week 6 children will be 

selected by our senior midday supervisor Mrs Ashley. This 

will be based on those who tidy their litter away, observe all 

our dining hall rules, help others and remember their please 

and thank you’s. The top table will be laid out beautifully 

and Mrs Jones will join the children as they eat together. All 

our children will pay the top table a visit and I know they 

are excited to find out who will be selected next!
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Details for Parents Evenings on April 2nd and 3rd will follow in due 

course. 

The more we learn the more we know, Ysgol Drury is a great place to grow.

24th January 2025

Thank you goes out to Rob Lewis of Celtic Financial Planning Ltd for his generosity. His donation 

has enabled us to purchase a selection of Rhino readers books for our Foundation learners. These 

books have been a huge hit and the children are loving the simplistic text and illustrations as they 

start out on their reading journey. 
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The children have been really excited to start the new topic “Changes.” They have contributed some 

fantastically creative ideas about where to take the topic and staff have been busy planning 

activities for them. 

Thank you as always for your continued support of our school.

Best wishes

Elizabeth Jones

Head Teacher


